Ref: JP/MH

Friday 12th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Your son/daughter has taken an interest in music and choir and they have been invited to a viewing of a musical that is used in the GCSE music specification.

Dear Evan Hansen is being shown across cinemas in the UK for a few weeks and your child has been chosen to go and watch it.

On Tuesday 16th November, we will be leaving school at 9.45am to go to the Everyman in Liverpool city centre and we will return around 1.30pm.

If you would like your child to join us could you please sign the slip below.

If you require any further information, please contact Miss McMahon.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer McMahon Music Teacher

Re	pl	V	SI	i	מ

I/we would like ______ to attend the viewing on Tuesday 16th November 2021.

Signed: _____ Date: ____

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





